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Dear Hydrogen Customer,

| am writing to inform you that Equilon Enterprises, LLC (dba Shell Qil Products US) will no longer be
operating hydrogen light duty passenger fuelling stations due to hydrogen supply complications and other
external market factors. Effective immediately, the following stations will be closed permanently:

e 1250 University Ave, Berkeley CA

e 6141 Greenback Lane, Citrus Heights CA
e 3510 Fair Oaks Blvd, Sacramento CA

e 551 Third Street, San Francisco CA

e 1201 Harrison Street, San Francisco CA
e 3550 Mission Street, San Francisco CA

e 101 Bernal Road, San Jose CA

We understand the inconvenience this presents and encourage you to consult the California Hydrogen

Fuel Cell Partnership website for other fuelling locations.

Sincerely,

Andrew Beard
Vice President, Shell Hydrogen
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